
 

 

 

Notice of Cancellation of RFP #58825008 for Community Based Youth 
Suicide Prevention in Iowa 

 
Notice posted: August 21, 2024 

 

 

Effective immediately, the Iowa Department of Health and Human Services (Iowa HHS) is 
cancelling the RFP 58825008 for Community Based Youth Suicide Prevention in Iowa.  Iowa 
HHS will not make an award for this RFP.  

This action is taken pursuant to RFP Section 1.16: 

“1.16  Rejection of Applications/Cancellation of the RFP  

A. The Agency reserves the right to reject, in whole or in part, any or all applications, to 
advertise for new applications, to arrange to receive or itself perform the services herein, 
to abandon the need for such services, and to cancel this RFP if it is in the best interests 
of the Agency.”  

 

 


